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N40 Intelligent Transport Systems 

 

Installation of gantry mounted Variable Message Signs and other 

infrastructure to display traffic information such as journey times. 

 

 

• Structural steelworks required to support the ITS equipment itself is 

currently being progressed at five ITS sites on approach to Dunkettle 

Interchange.  See photograph below. 
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Support steel being installed under night time working on the N40 

eastbound in the area of Bloomfield Interchange 

 

• The steelwork has been installed at both eastbound sites on the N40, 

on the southbound site on the M8, and on the eastbound site on the 

N8 at Tivoli.  The steelwork at the remaining site on the N40 

westbound will be progressed under night time working on tonight 

Friday 13th November 2020 starting at 10.00 pm.  Traffic 

management associated with tonight’s work will be removed before 

6.00 am on tomorrow morning, 14th November 2020. 

  

• Works will get underway on remaining ITS sites on the various 

approaches to Dunkettle Interchange before Christmas and details 

under this heading will follow in future updates. 

 

 



 

Dunkettle Interchange 

Upgrade Project 
Upgrade Dunkettle to a largely free-flow interchange to alleviate traffic congestion.  

 

• Construction works are continuing in the area between the N25 

westbound and the Upjohn premises in association with installation 

of protective slab to the gas transmission main at this location. See 

photograph below. 

 

 

 

Reinforcement steel in place in preparation for concrete pour at the gas 

transmission main site 

 



 

• The new footway/cycleway leading east from the Dunkettle 

Roundabout will open on next Monday 16th November 2020.  See 

photograph below. 

 

 

 

View of the new footway/cycleway facing east from the Glashaboy River 

 

• To date approximately 20,000 tonnes of material have been 

stockpiled on the proposed new link road immediately west of the 

Upjohn premises.  This stockpiling operation will continue into the 

New Year with the material import works causing no disruption to 

traffic. 

 

 



 

 

  

 

• With traffic volumes likely to increase significantly over the coming 

weeks, motorists are again reminded of the availability of the Traffic 

App.  The App will assist greatly in rescheduling planned journeys to 

off-peak times. 

 

Dunkettle Live Traffic App 

https://youtu.be/MyqoKllEiso


 

                                                                        

                                       

Dunkettle Live App: Download from Apple App store or from Google Play store 

 

 

 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in 

relation to these works, please contact us at: 

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

  

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed 

via www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live 

App (Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup 
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